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Regular meeting minutes January 4, 2022 
CALL MEETING TO ORDER @ 7:06 PM  
  
MEMBERSHIP SIGN IN 
26  members present.  
Current membership 225 
 
 
 
Financial Report 

Club treasurer Brad Baumert presented the financial reports for 11/2021 and 12/2021 a 
copy is attached. 
 

Old Business 
  

1. Club Treasurer Brad Baumert presented the 2022 Budget and a copy is attached. Chuck 
Fischer made a motion to approve, Jeramy Gibson seconded the motion. The members 
present voted to approve the 2022 budget. 
 

New Business 
 

1. Coy Lightfoot offered to revive Saddlecamp as a club event to be held 5/14/2022, rain 
date 5/21/2022. Chuck Fischer made a motion to approve a budget of $1000 for 
Saddlecamp 2022 and Jeramy Gibson seconded the motion. The members present 
voted to approve 

2. Brad Baumert made a motion that the club should not accept promoter agreements for 
2022. John Lindemann seconded the motion and a lively discussion followed. The 
motion was tabled until the next meeting, for further discussion and voting. 

3. Greg Parker made a motion to hold a no entry fee, “AHRMA” styled MX/XC event for 
club members  only, on 4/9/2022, rain date 4/16/2022. Budget for the event will be 
$750. Dee Fry seconded the motion and the members present voted to approve. 
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4. John Lindemann made a motion that Saddleback make a $500 donation to Carroll 
County 4H. Ryan Gosser seconded the motion and the members present voted to 
approve. 

5. Greg Fieldhouse made a motion to hold riding clinics featuring Rachel Gutish, Ryan 
Sipes, Ryan Young and others. The motion was seconded by Paul Eversole. The motion 
was tabled for a future meeting when dates of the clinics are available. 

6. John Lindemann made a motion to adjourn and Joey Becht seconded the motion. 
 
Please be a good neighbor and drive slowly on R.D. Kendall Rd and please do not ride 
your off-road motorcycle on the public roads. 
 
 
John Lindemann 
Club V.P. 
 

 


